
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers 

 

This year Leominster Primary School PTFA are holding the school’s first Christmas bingo since the schools 

merged. We want it to be a great fund-raising event for the school and to do this we need your help to provide 

some great festive prizes. We are planning on making some lovely hampers to give to the winners as well as 

contacting local businesses for their help too. 

We are having a non-uniform day on Monday 31
st
 October 2016 (the Monday they return to school after the half 

term)  in the hope that you will send your child in with a donation we could use for a prize. 
 

We would be extremely grateful if you could help us with the following:- 

 

Nursery-  

 

We realise it’s not compulsory to wear uniform but if you’d like to make a donation to the PTA bingo please 

choose to bring anything from any of the year groups listed below. 

 

Reception- Christmas bows, ribbons and tags 

Year 1-  Christmas wrapping paper and Christmas cards 

Year 2-  Chocolates and sweets 

Year 3-  Sweet or Savoury biscuits 

Year 4-  Boxed cakes, Christmas puddings or mince pies 

Year 5-  Jars containing jam, pickles, chutney or marmalade 

Year 6-  Bottles 

 

Please take care not to send any food items in that will run past its sell by date, we would hate to not be able to 

use anything that you donate. 

 

The bingo will be held on Wednesday 7
th
 Dec at Leominster Sports and Social Club (Royal British Legion).  

Doors will open at 7pm for eyes down at 7:45pm. We would love to see lots of you there getting into the 

Christmas spirit. Reminders will be sent. 
 

Please look out for our festive newsletter which will contain information on our up and coming Christmas 

events. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has supported the schools PTFA so far. We couldn’t 

do these things without you and it really is appreciated. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Zoe Lane 

PTFA Secretary 


